
 
 

 

 

06 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 

As we approach the final months of Year 11, we are excited to share details about this year’s prom and an initiative we 
will be introducing in the lead up to it. 

In the four weeks before the Easter holidays, we will be introducing a Prom Passport to help prepare students for their 
forthcoming GCSE examinations and ensure they are in a position to achieve their very best.  

The Prom Passport will focus on all Year 11 students meeting our baseline expectations which are rooted in our core 
values and will include good punctuality, attending lessons, completing classwork to the best of their ability and 
engaging positively in their learning both inside and outside the classroom. We want to ensure that all students are 
giving themselves the best possible chance of success in their final exams while also demonstrating the commitment 
and responsibility that will set them up well for their next steps. 

Tickets for prom will be released before the Easter break, and we are looking forward to celebrating this special 
occasion with our students. The prom itself will take place on Wednesday 26 June 2025 at Plumpton Racecourse. On 
the day, students should arrive at Sackville from 5.15pm so that we can depart at 6.10pm. The event will finish 
at 11.00pm, and we expect to return to Sackville at around 11.30pm. 

We know this is an exciting time for Year 11, and we want to ensure they can enjoy the build up to Prom while 
continuing to meet the high standards we know they are capable of. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
get in touch. 

Yours sincerely 

    

 
Jonathan Pearson   Kate Barnes   Alex Millican 
Yousafzai Community Leader  Assistant Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher 
Year 11 Coordinator 

 
 
 
 

 


